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LETTER DATED 8 DECEMBER 1987 FROM THF. PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVWE OF
KUWAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Further to our previous correspondence contained in documents 5/19107,
$/19210, S/19215 and S/19227, and on the instructions from my Government, T shculd
like to inform you of the following:

On Monday, 7 December 1987, at precisely 7.%53 (local time), Iran committed
another act of aggression against Kuwait by launching a Silkworm missile at the

southern part of Kuwait's territorial waters, The missile fell close to some
Kuwaiti oil installations.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated to Member States
as an official document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Mohammad A. ABULHASAN
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

87-32787 3191h (E)



